
Warwick Women’s Guild 

Annual  Report FY 07 
Projects: 

• Collated the Warwick Community Newsletter each month 
• Sent flowers to those known to be ill or hospitalized 
• Gave food to Women and Children’s Shelter in Orange 
• Donated $300.00 to the Warwick Community School Scholarship Fund 
• Donated $500.00 to the Open Space Committee for Hockanum Hill Project 
• Donated $200.00 to Orange Police Department for veterinary bills for K-9 Jett 
• Prepared and delivered fruit baskets to Warwickians over the age of 80 

Special Events :  

• Featured speakers:  
Clare Green speaking of her book, Cutting a Bond With the Long Trail, a work of love, 
forgiveness, healing, and hope. "Death does not diminish love, but signs, like 
rosebuds, hold the promise of eternal presence," she said. 
Tillie Hager demonstrating handicraft projects and techniques: Fiber Arts, Crafts, 
Quilting, and Sewing 
Police Chief Brian Peters spoke on “Theft Prevention and Community Safety.” 
Patricia Lemon spoke about Harvesting the Wind, her second book coauthored with 
her late mother Carrie Barefoot Dickerson.  Beautifully illustrated with richly colored 
drawings and exquisite photographs, this book traces the history of windmills and 
wind power. 
Jensi Rovang told of her adventures during her 2-month NMH1-sponsored home stay 
in Montevideo, Uruguay 
Highway Superintendent Tim Kilhart told of current Highway Crew projects and 
future goals 
Open Space Committee Chair Mary Williamson reporting on the Committee’s 
accomplishments in the Hockanum Hill Project 
• Food Sale during the Annual Town Elections (fundraiser) 
• Provided refreshments following Memorial Day ceremonies  
• Pot-Luck Luncheon/Pool Party at Patricia Lemon’s home 
• Sandwiches, wraps, and baked goods sold at Old Home Days (Fund Raiser) 
• Enjoyed a wonderful Christmas party at Lilly’s in Rindge   

Thank you to all who supported the Guild’s fundraising efforts and helped us with our 
projects. Our charitable efforts could not succeed without your continued help and support. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Rosa Calcari, Secretary 

 
 

                                                
1 Northfield Mount Hermon School in Gill, MA 


